
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

2018 P.E. Newsletter 
At Coomb Briggs, we are always very busy but we pride ourselves on providing as 

many opportunities for the children as possible. Here are some of the exciting 
activities which have taken place so far this school year in sport/P.E.  

SEPTEMBER 

*Years 3,4,5,6 Tennis Coaching with Mark 

*Years 2,3,4,5,6 Gymnastics Coaching with Tom 

*Years 5 & 6 Table Tennis Coaching with Tim (Morning Club) 

*Years 3 & 4 Football Coaching with Mr. Dan (After School) 

 

OCTOBER 

*Years 3,4,5,6 Tennis Coaching with Mark 

*Years 2,3,4,5,6 Gymnastics Coaching with Tom 

*Years 5 & 6 Table Tennis Coaching with Tim (Morning Club) 

*Years 3 & 4 Football Coaching with Mr. Dan (After School) 

*Year 5 Bikeability with Lincs Inspire 

  

NOVEMBER 

* Table Tennis competition– Ben, Keatan, Shayne, Daniel L, Caitlin, Anya, Lori 
and Holly. Boys 1st place. Girls 3rd place.  

*Year 3,4,5,6 Indoor Athletics Team  

* Years 2,3,4,5,6 Gymnastics Coaching with Tom 

*Sports Council Elected 

Abbie M, Michael T, Harry G, Adam E, Phoebe, Abby H, Keatan and Caitlin.  

*Year 5 & 6 Athletics Competition at Oasis Academy - 1st place! 

* Years 3 & 4 Table Tennis Coaching with Tim (Morning Club) 

*Table Tennis Boys Team Finals in Hull. 4th place for Ben, Keatan and Daniel L 
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DECEMBER 

*Just Dance Show at Oasis Academy 

*Just Dance Showcase in Assembly to all pupils. 

  

JANUARY 
* Reception, Years 3,4,5,6 Gymnastics Coaching with Tom 

* Year 3 & 4 Athletics Competition - 3rd place 

* Years 3 & 4 Table Tennis Coaching with Tim (Morning Club) 

* Years 3,4,5,6 Cross Country Club with Mr Dan (After School) 

  

FEBRUARY 

* Year 5 & 6 Athletics Finals Competition 

* Years 3,4,5,6 Gymnastics Competition.  2nd and 3rd place. 
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